DULUTH SUPERIOR AREA

) COMMUNITY
FOUNDATION

June 29, 2018

Mr. William Gronseth
Superintendent
ISD#709 - Duluth Public Schools
215 North First Avenue Fast
Duluth, MN 55802

T\
Dear Mr. /Grfmseth:

I am pleased to inform you that a grant for $16,524 from the Wildey H. Mitchell Family Fund for
your project/program — “Denfeld High School Service Learning Collaboration” was approved at the June
27,2018 meeting.

Enclosed please find our Grant Agreement. If these conditions are acceptable to you, please return
the signed and dated document to us as soon as possible. Once the agreement has been received, a
check for $16,524 wi]l be mailed to ISD#709 - Duluth Public Schools.

As we understand the term of this grant to be through June 15, 2019, please submit a Final
Project Report, including all requested materials, by August 14, 2019. This Final Report and
instructions for its completion, is accessed through the online grant application portal, which
you can find through our web site (www.dsacommunityfoundation.com). The report will .
help us determmc the effectiveness of this grant. ‘

We also requcst that the C ommumty Foundation be credited for this grant in all related pubhaty
materials and that you forward copies of those materials to us for our files. Credit lines should read,
“Fu nded (ot Funded in part) by the Wildey H. Mitchell Family Fund of the Duluth Supemor Area

Commumty Foundation.”

Enclosure ;

C: Bill MJttlefehldt enfeld High School Service Learning Team
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